
Grey County: Colour It Your Way 

 Office of the Warden 
595 9th Avenue East, Owen Sound Ontario N4K 3E3 

519-376-2205 / 1-800-567-GREY / Fax: 519-376-8998 

 
March 17, 2022 
 
Mayor John Woodbury 
Township of Southgate 
185667 GR 9 
RR 1 
Dundalk ON  N0C 1B0 

Dear John: 

We are pleased to advise that we will be hosting the Annual Warden’s Forum again this 

year.  Please consider this an invitation to you, all members of your council and senior 

staff to attend. 

The Forum will be held at the Sydenham Campus, 1130 8th Street East, Owen Sound 

on Thursday, June 16th.  The event will begin with optional tours of the building at 4:00 

p.m., followed by opening remarks from Warden Hicks at 4:30 p.m. A dinner will be 

provided at approximately 5:40 p.m. with the remainder of the Forum to follow from 6:30 

– 8:00 p.m. 

Our theme this year will be “Growing Our Welcoming Communities – Incorporating 

Inclusiveness and Diversity”.  The agenda for the event will include guest speakers and 

a roundtable session for each municipality to provide updates related to their own 

initiatives or experiences. 

Attached you will find an attendees list that will need to be completed and returned to 

the attention of Kayla Rier, kayla.rier@grey.ca, no later than Monday, May 2, 2022 in 

order that we can prepare accordingly. 

Yours truly, 

 
 
Selwyn Hicks 

mailto:kayla.rier@grey.ca


Grey County: Colour It Your Way 

Warden 
(519) 372-0219 ext. 1225 
www.grey.ca 
 

cc: Dave Milliner 

Enclosure 



Grey County: Colour It Your Way 

2022 WARDEN’S FORUM 

Thursday, June 16, 2022, 4:00 p.m. 
Sydenham Campus,  

1130 8th Street East, Owen Sound 
 

RSVP Due May 2, 2022 
E-mail: kayla.rier@grey.ca  
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**Please advise of any dietary restrictions or allergies** 
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